
Carry over for unobserved targets: 
Recommendation from the INTEGRAL Users Group 

  
 
The IUG recommends that amount of observing time allocated by TAC for A-grade 
proposals to be sufficiently small to ensure their implementation within given AO (based 
on the previous experience). Any approved A-grade, non-ToO proposal not implemented 
(or not completed) during AO should be automatically forwarded to the TAC chair for 
carry over into the next AO.  
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